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Finance and Administration Committee

From: Graeme and Sandra McKenna < >

Sent: Tuesday, 29 September 2015 5:28 PM

To: Finance and Administration Committee

Subject: Parliment terms

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 It has been mentioned in the press about the idea of increasing the term of parliament. 

   My submission is the term be increased to 4 years and this to include a fixed date for elections: e.g  3rd Saturday in 

June. 

Yours sincerely, 

Graeme B McKenna. 
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